
Dear Parent//Guardian, 
 
Re: Weekend Trip to the Gaeltacht 
 
There is a trip being organised to the Gaeltacht in Coláiste Uisce in Co. 
Mayo from the 24th to the 26th of April. The bus will leave the school on 
Friday morning (24th) and will return to the school Sunday evening (26th). 
This trip is open to TY students. 
 
The trip will involve the students becoming immersed in the Irish language 
from the moment they arrive to the minute they leave. Throughout the 
weekend, the students will participate in a number of watersports including 
sailing, windsurfing, kayaking, surfing, bodyboarding, and pier jumping. 
They will also be introduced to some team games as well as archery and 
climbing. 
 
The trip costs €160 per person and the first deposit of €60 is due by Friday 
31st January. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis. (There may be an additional cost for the bus if there are less 
than 40 students attending the trip.) 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ms. Scully 
  

  
 
 
 


